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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Henderson County Plans for the 4th of July 
HC-2023-16 
Hendersonville, NC – July 3, 2023 
 
Tomorrow’s the day! Celebrate the 4th with Henderson County. There will be music and food 
and fireworks to end the day. We know that everyone will want to get the best seat to watch 
the amazing display, so here are some tips and things to know about getting ready for the big 
day. 
 
The Dog Park area in Jackson Park will close today at noon and remain closed until Wednesday, 
July 5th at noon. The fireworks will be launched from this area, and we will need time to stage 
and clean up afterward. 
 
On Tuesday morning, July 4th, the 4th Avenue entrance to Jackson Park will be closed. There will 
be signs and roadblocks in the area. Entrance to the park will be available via Glover Street only. 
The park will remain open to the public and ice cream trucks will be available at the playground 
all day. 
 
As in years past, there will be a balloon marking the area of the sky where the fireworks can be 
seen. If you can see this balloon from wherever you are in the County, then you will be able to 
see the fireworks display. Just remember to look for the big balloon. 
 
We hope to see you at our free family-friendly birthday party for our great nation! 
 

### 
 

 Please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook. 

 HendersonCountyNCGovernment on Instagram. 

 On LinkedIn https://www.linkedin.com/company/henderson-county-north-carolina/ 

 @HendersonCoGovt on Twitter 
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